
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Holiday Message for Our Members
Tis the season of joy, goodwill, and warm festivities! As the year gracefully winds down, our thoughts 
turn gratefully to those who have made this year extraordinary - our dedicated and talented IMEA 
members.

Let the upcoming holiday season be more than just a time of festivities; let it be a time of collective 
appreciation and acknowledgment for the incredible individuals who contribute to the success of your 
organization.
 
From the IMEA Staff & Board, we wish you and your teams a joyous holiday season filled with warmth, 
laughter, and the company of loved ones. As we eagerly anticipate the opportunities and challenges 
that the new year will bring, may the spirit of appreciation light your path.

Stay Safe !! 

Safety Messages will resume Dec 27th!!

CHEERS!!




